
Govt College of Teacher Education, Thycaud, Thiruvananthapuram 
Academic calendar for the year 2017-18  

Month  No  of 
working 

days 
(Tentative) 

Activities proposed 

  B Ed  M Ed  Other common activities  

Activities  Proposed 
Date  

JUNE  
2017 

 
21 

 

• Introductory 
classes , 
orientation for 
teaching 
practice,Criticism 
and demonstration 
classes  

Introductory classes and 
discussion about 
dissertation works  

  

JULY 
2017 

 
22 

• Reading and 
reflection on text  

• Assignments and 
Seminars 

• Practice teaching 

Assignments , Seminars   

AUG 
2017 

 
22 

• Orientation for first 
year B Ed Students  

• Commencement of 
Regular classes 

• Course briefing 

• Ice breaking Sessions 

• conduct of Pre test to 
study the Entry 
behaviour  

• Introductory classes 
and General 
orientation 

• Commencement of 
theory classes 

B Ed 2 
• Innovative works  
• Peer evaluation 

• Field study 

• Orientation for first 
year M Ed students 

• Commencement 
of Regular classes 

• Course briefing 

• Ice breaking 
Sessions 

• conduct of Pre test 
to study the Entry 
behaviour  
 

• Commencement 
of theory classes 
  

• Hiroshima 
Nagasaki day 
celebration 

• Independence day 
eve  

• Independence day 
eve  

 

• Onam celebration 

 
6 Aug 
 
14 Aug 
 
 
15 Aug 
 
27 Aug 
 

SEP 
2017 

15 • Visit to schools 
(Induction 
Programme) 

• Submission of Daily 
Diary  

 • Teachers Day  

• celebration  
 

• Ozone ay 
celebration  

5 Sep 
 
 
16 Sep 
 



• Discussion Lessons 

• Demonstration 
Lessons 

• Practice teaching 
 

 

• SUPW classes 

• Guest talks 
 

• Talent day  

Sep last 
week 
 
Sep 26 

OCT 
2017 

20  

• Community living camp 

• Model exams 

• University exams 

• School intership 

• Practical works 

Internal test, 
University exams 

• Union 
inauguration  

• Arts club 
inauguration 

 

• Gandhi 
Jayanthi 
Celebrations  

 
 

• National 
Seminar for B 
Ed students 

 

• Awareness 
programme  

 
Oct first 
week 
 
Oct 2/3 
 
 
 
Oct second 
week 

NOV 
2017 

19 • Discussion on 
project work  

• School intrnship 
 
 

Workshop on e content 
development 
Psychology lab  
Research methodology 
orientation  

• Kerala Piravi 
celebrations  

• Film Fest  
 

• Field trip for B 
Ed students  

 

• Fibonacci day 
celebration  

 

• Constitution 
day 
celebrations  

1 Nov 
 
Nov 
second 
week 
 
Nov last 
week 
 
23 Nov 
 
26 Nov  

DEC 
2017 

16 • Preparation of 
MCQ test battery  

• Reading and 
reflection on test  

 

• Orientation for 
internship 

 

• Internship  

• Submission of 

Assignments 

• Mid - Semester 

Examination 

• Preliminary 
discussions for topic 

World’s AIDS day talk  
 
Film Fest  

1 Dec 
 
Dec 
Second 
week  



selection of 
Dissertation 

• Topic Selection  
JAN 
2018 

22 • Criticism classes 

• School induction 
programme for B Ed  

• Teaching practice 

• Preparation of M.Ed. 
Research Proposals 
for the dissertation 

• Presentation of 
M.Ed. Research 
proposals 

• Discussion of 
Question papers 

• Feed Back 

• Study Tour 

Arts fest  
 
 
 

Jan first 
week 
 
 

FEB 
2018 

21 • Completion of Minor        
project/Action 
research/Case study 

• Mock viva 

• Practice for online 
exams 

• Mock test  

• Practical exam – phase 
1 

• Seminars on 
Selected Topics for 
M.Ed. and 
Research scholars  
• Presentation of 

Research 
proposals for the 
M. Ed 
Dissertation and 
finalization 

National seminar  
 
Women’s day 
celebration  
 
 
Workshop for theatre 
practice  

28 Feb  
 
 
8 Feb 
 
Feb last 
week 

MAR 
2018  

22 • Model exams 

• Practical exams- phase 
2 

• Online exams  

• University Exams 

• Model exams  Workshop  
Sports day  
Inter collegiate 
competitions 
Farewell for outgoing 
students 
College day  

March first 
week 
March 
second 
week 
March last 
week 

                                                                                                                           

 


